Popular Articles that Address/Reference some Aspect of Research by AFER/Peter Quinby

updated April 22, 2024 (173 articles)

Sources include: *CBC News, The Council of Canadians, The Gazette (Montreal), The Globe and Mail, HuffPost Canada, Los Angeles Times, National Post, Nature Conservancy of Canada Magazine, The New York Times, Ontario Green News, Ontario Nature Magazine, The Ottawa Citizen, The Peterborough Examiner, The Sudbury Star, The Toronto Star, Washington Post*

2024

"Peterborough-area environmentalists rewarded for five innovative projects". kawarthaNOW, April 20, 2024.

"Forests and Barrens in the Highlands Corridor". *HaliburtonLandTrust.ca*, accessed Apr. 18, 2024. [https://www.highlandscorridor.ca/forests-and-barrens/]

"Destination Temagami". OntarioParks.ca/parksblog, Feb. 9, 2024.

2023

"Wolf Lake lovers resume campaign to preserve ancient forest". The Sudbury Star, Dec. 14, 2023. By Staff.

"Help Us Protect Wolf Lake Before It's Too Late". OntarioNature.org, Dec. 7, 2023. by Franco Mariotti.

"The amazing journey of Ontario's provincial tree". OntarioParks.ca/parksblog, Nov. 21, 2023.

"Peterborough environmental group urges local MPP to put climate crisis action on Ford government's agenda". *KawarthaNow.com*, Nov. 8, 2023.

"Message to MPP Smith – Save the Catchacoma Forest and Preserve the Green Belt". *4RG For Our Grandchildren*, Nov. 7, 2023. by Richard Peachey. [https://forourgrandchildren.ca/blog/2023/11/07/message-to-mpp-smith-save-the-catchacoma-forest-and-preserve-the-green-belt/]

"HHLT Participates in Catchacoma Old Growth Forest Hike". HaliburtonLandTrust.ca, Oct. 19, 2023.

"Paradise Lagoon: Discover Paradise Just Outside Sudbury". Northern Ontario Travel, Oct. 13, 2023. by Bill Steer.

"Obvious Opportunities for New Protected Areas". OntarioNature.org, Sept. 22, 2023. by Tarun Titus.

"Call for Conservation Reserve". The Highlander, June 22, 2023. by Lisa Gervais.

"The gifts of old growth forest". Saultthisweek.com, May 9, 2023. by Lynn Jones.

"Get the Wrinkles Out of Your Soul: Lose yourself in the ancient beauty of Temagami, where the trees are so large it takes two people to hug them". *Northern Ontario Travel*, April 12, 2023. by Joanie McGuffin.

"A Fine Pine is Like a Fine Wine". Northern Ontario Travel, April 12, 2023. by Bill Steer.

"Buckhorn: Write to Piccini to protect the Catchacoma Old-growth Forest". *Peterborough Examiner*, Jan. 7, 2023. by Marlys Kerkman.

2022

"MECP Minister rejects protection for Catchacoma forest". Peterborough Examiner, Dec. 9, 2022. by Katie Krelove

"Opinion: Returning to Wolf Lake - an old growth forest that needs to be protected". *The Sudbury Star*, Nov. 30, 2022. by Naomi Grant.

"The Soapbox: What's happening at Wolf Lake, an update". *Sudbury.com*, July 7, 2022. by Naomi Grant, Franco Mariotti and Viki Mather.

"Canadians love forests. So why don't they feel the same way about foresters? *The Globe and Mail*, Apr. 8, 2022. by Peter Kuitenbrouwer.

"Peterborough letter: Protect Ontario turtles where they live". Peterborough Examiner, Mar. 22, 2022. by Peter Currier.

"What does an old-growth forest look like in Ontario?". The Narwhal, March 8, 2022. by Emma McIntosh.

"Ford Government's Temagami Forest Plan Prompts Climate Change Lawsuit: The Ontario government's plan for the Temagami forest does not detail how much carbon will be released when the old-growth trees are chopped down". *HuffPost Canada*, Feb 20, 2020. by Samantha Beattie.

"Connecting with the environment and community at the 2022 ReFrame Film Festival". *kawarthaNOW.com*, Jan, 20, 2022. by GreenUP.

"What does it take to protect a rare Old Growth forest in Ontario?". ReFrameFilmFestival.ca, 2022

2021

"Immediate Action Needed to Protect Ontario's Old-growth Forests". *OntarioNature.org*, Nov. 18, 2021. by Jenna Cardoso.

"Fundraiser underway for documentary film about efforts to protect old-growth trees in Peterborough County's Catchacoma Forest". *kawarthaNOW.com*, Oct. 11, 2021. by Bruce Head.

"Peterborough letter: Piccini could prove himself via Catchacoma Forest". *Peterborough Examiner*, July 16, 2021. by Peter Currier.

"Time is Running Out for Catchacoma". *Peterborough Examiner*, May 7, 2021. by Katie Krelove.

"We Need to Protect Rare Ecosystems: A Response to 'Support Loggers". National Post, Feb. 6, 2021. by Katie Krelove.

"Opinion: Support loggers, don't vandalize them. They're environmental heroes". *National Post*, Feb. 3, 2021. by Peter Kuitenbrouwer.

"This was the way to do it' – towns, First Nations, logging companies join up to manage Temagami forest". *CBC News Sudbury*, Jan. 25, 2021. by Erik White.

2020

"Algonquin Park commercial logging plan up for renewal in 2021: Impact of forestry operations on park's ecological integrity should be reviewed, says auditor". *CBC News, Toronto*, Dec 22, 2020, updated Dec. 31, 2020. by Mike Crawley.

"Catchacoma Forest Logger Deserves Conservationists' Respect". Peterborough Examiner, Dec. 30, 2020. by Peter Currier.

"A Catastrophe at the Catchacoma Forest". Peterborough Examiner, Dec. 12, 2020. by Curtis Bain

"Guardians of Peterborough County's Hemlock Forest". Peterborough Examiner, Dec. 4, 2020. by Katie Krelove.

"Exploring the Forest, Deep in the Land Between". Peterborough Examiner, Oct. 19, 2020. by Marlys Kerkman.

"Green Giants". Ontario Nature, Sept. 11, 2020. by Cecily Ross.

"Wolf Lake deserves protection". Geen Party of Ontario, Sept. 9, 2020. by Mike Schreiner.

"There's a 350-year old tree near Catchacoma". Peterborough Examiner, Aug. 31, 2020. by Marlys Kerkman

"The Catchacoma Forest and Climate Change". mykawartha.com, Aug. 15, 2020. by Tricia Clarkson.

"Temagami Chief Gary Potts led fight for Indigenous rights to Northern Ontario land". *The Globe and Mail*, July 10, 2020. by Rudy Platiel.

"The importance of protecting thriving, healthy forests in the age of the climate emergency". *Ecojustice.ca*, Feb. 27, 2020. by Josh Ginsberg.

"A list of major civil disobedience events in recent Canadian history". CTV News, Feb. 14, 2020. by The Canadian Press.

"Where Trees have Stood for Centuries in Peterborough and the Kawarthas". *Peterborough Examiner*, Feb. 14, 2020. by Katie Krelove and Carling Dewar.

"Environmental Watchdogs Sue Ontario's Ford Government Over Plan To Log Old-Growth Forest In Temagami". *Niagaraatlarge.com*, Feb. 11, 2020. by Doug Draper.

"Environmental groups going to court over Temagami Forest". Northern Ontario Business, Feb. 10, 2020. by Staff.

"Ensuring climate impacts are considered in forestry planning in Ontario". Ecojustice.ca, Feb. 6, 2020.

"Catchacoma Forest Isn't Endangered Old Growth". Peterborough Examiner, Feb. 2020. by Svetlana Zeran.

2019

"Another War in the Woods". Men's Journal, Dec. 11, 2019.

"Although Wolf Lake is a forest reserve, Sudbury junior miner gets OK for exploration work". *Sudbury.com*, Nov. 1, 2019. by Colleen Romaniuk.

"Mineral exploration to ramp-up at Sudbury's Wolf Lake: Environmentalists decry exploration activity among the pines, saying the site should become a provincial park". *CBC News, Sudbury*, Oct. 16, 2019. by Jessica Pope.

"Citizen scientists sought to help identify old-growth forests in Peterborough County: Peterborough Old-Growth Forest Project is also hosting free public tree identification walks". *kawarthaNOW.com*, July 10, 2019. by Bruce Head.

"Old trees in the Madawaska Valley". The Madawaska Valley Current, Jan. 27, 2019. by Don Webb.

"408-year-old tree discovered in Algonquin Park's unprotected logging zone". *The Toronto Star*, Jan. 12, 2019. by Kristin Rushowy.

2018

"Temagami leaders aim to 'make more happen in the forest' while protecting wilderness: Town, First Nations and lumber companies looking at setting up local forest management corporation". *CBC News, Sudbury*, June 28, 2018. by Erik White.

"Sawdust still not settled decades after logging protests in Temagami". CBC News, Sudbury, Jun 27, 2018. by Erik White.

2016

"Forest champions". Nature Conservancy of Canada Magazine, Fall 2016. by Leslie Garrett.

"250 Year Old Trees Discovered In Beautiful Jackson Creek Old-Growth Forest". PTBOcanada.com/journal, April 19, 2016.

"250-year-old trees identified in Peterborough's Jackson Park". kawarthaNOW, April 22, 2016.

2013

"Ontario should stop logging of old-growth forest: In Ontario's Temagami forests the number of red and white pines is already diminished, and there's no need to cut down more". *The Toronto Star*, Aug. 12, 2013. by Staff (editorial).

2012

"Temagami". The Canadian Encyclopedia, Nov. 1, 2012. by Matt Bray.

"World's largest old-growth red pine forest is under threat: Act NOW!" Green Party of Ontario NEWS, July 27, 2012.

"FIFTEEN STORY TALL RED PINES", The Council of Canadians, May 2, 2012. by Mark Calzavara.

"Wolf Lake forest still open to mineral exploration: Conservationists wanted old growth forest to have full protection". *CBC News Sudbury*, Mar. 14, 2012.

"Ontario scraps plans to expand mining in an old-growth area near Temagami". *The Toronto Star*, March 13, 2012. by Moira Welsh.

"Film night to raise money for Save Wolf Lake Coalition". The Sudbury Star, March 13, 2012. by Staff.

"Update to Greater Sudbury City Council: Wolf Lake". *Coalition for a Livable Sudbury*, Feb. 27, 2012. by Naomi Grant & Lilly Noble

"Old-growth red pine forest in Greater Sudbury 'in peril,' coalition says". The Sudbury Star, Feb. 9, 2012.

"Groups join forces to save Wolf Lake reserve: Calls on province to keep promise". *Sudbury Northern Life*, Feb. 08, 2012. by Staff.

"Old-growth area draws interest". The Sudbury Star, Jan. 19, 2012. by Laura Stricker.

2011

"Preserve Wolf Lake for money-making canoe camps". CBC News, Sudbury, Dec. 16, 2011.

"Wolf Lake drilling isn't harming old-growth forest: Prospector". CBC News, Sudbury, Dec. 15, 2011.

"Save Lake Temagami from mining companies". The Sudbury Star, Dec. 14, 2011. by Bruce Ingersoll

"Old-growth reserve may lose protected status". CBC News, Sudbury, Dec. 13, 2011.

"Temagami plan not a done deal as old-growth red pines at risk". *The Toronto Star*, Dec. 13, 2011. by Moira Welsh & Robert Benzie.

"Ontario breaks Temagami pledge". The Toronto Star, Dec. 12, 2011. by Moira Welsh.

2009

"On This Date In History: 20th Anniversary". The Globe and Mail, Sept. 18, 2009. by Dan Cook.

"NDP goes beige on being green: Ontario's New Democrats used to be synonymous with the environment. Recall, for example, NDP Leader Bob Rae being arrested for joining protesters who were preventing loggers from accessing Temagami's old growth forest". *The Toronto Star*, May 14, 2007. by Ian Urquhart.

2008

"To Visit and to Cut Down: Tourism, Forestry, and the Social Construction of Nature in Twentieth-Century Northeastern Ontario". *Journal of the Canadian Historical Association* 19:331-357. by Jocelyn Thorpe.

2006

"Study raises concern over fate of Algonquin Park's ancient trees". *The Expositer* (Brantford, Ontario), May 12, 2006. by Canadian Press.

"Old forests wiped out without proper mapping". Daily Miner & News (Kenora, Ontario), May 12, 2006.

"Old-growth trees in danger of being wiped out". *The Record* (Kitchner, Cambridge, and Waterloo, Ontario), May 12, 2006. by Canadian Press.

"Old-growth being cut down in Algonquin Park". The Peterborough Examiner, May 12, 2006. by Canadian Press.

"Ancient trees could be wiped out study warns". The Sault Star, May 12, 2006. by Canadian Press.

"Old-growth trees feared at risk in Ontario park". The Globe and Mail (Toronto, Ontario), May 12, 2006. by Angelica Pacienza.

2005

"Pitt at Pymatuning: It's a different University". University Times (University of Pittsburgh), July 7, 2005 Vol 37(22), by admin.

2004

"Living with the natural world". The Toronto Star, September 18, 2004. by Cameron Smith.

2002

"Arrested in Peterborough after Protestors Storm Ministry of Natural Resources". *Aurthur* (Trent University Student and Community Newspaper), Volume 31(7) 2002. by Giles Grierson,

2000

"Walking softly in Temagami". The Globe and Mail (Toronto, Ontario), July 22, 2000. by Katherine Jacob.

1998

"Temagami protesters waiting for day in court". The North Bay Nugget, June 3, 1998. by Staff.

"38 new forest parks urged in Ontario". The Toronto Star, Feb. 24, 1998. Toronto, Ontario. by Joel Ruimy.

"Ontario's forests tinder for debate: Panel to release first report today on whether to protect or use large tract of province". *The Globe and Mail* (Toronto, Ontario), Feb. 24, 1998. by Richard Mackie.

"Activists win Temagami battle". The Globe and Mail (Toronto, Ontario), Feb. 7, 1998. by Thomas Claridge.

"Province breaking own logging laws". The Toronto Star, Feb. 7, 1998. Toronto, Ontario. by N. van Rijn.

1997

"The Temagami 22: Temagami Art Camp '97". Wildflower, Autumn 1997, Toronto, Ontario. by Evan Cantor.

"Protesters urge firm not to use old-growth trees". The North Bay Nugget, July 28, 1997. North Bay, Ontario. by CP.

"Temagami area rich in Northern history". The North Bay Nugget, July 12, 1997. North Bay, Ontario. By Joanie McGuffin.

"A Temagami Welcome". The Sault Star, July 12, 1997. Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario. By Joanie McGuffin.

"MOEE considering Environmental Assessment on Temagami red and white pine forest". *Temiskaming Speaker*, July 9, 1997. by Darlene Wroe.

"Last Stand for an Endangered Ecosystem". Wildflower, Spring 1997. Markham, Ontario. by Michael Henry.

"Temagami Wilderness Threatened by Logging and Mining", Taiga-News, March 20, 1997.

1996

"Earthroots Coalition leaving Owain, pleased with focus on Temagami". *Temiskaming Speaker*, Nov. 27, 1996. by Darlene Wroe.

"An argument for tourism". The Temagami Times, Autumn (Nov. 14) 1996. by Doug Adams.

"Wildlands League Temagami update". The Temagami Times, Autumn (Nov. 14) 1996. by Tim Gray.

"The last stand". The Temagami Times, Autumn (Nov. 14) 1996. by Tim Gray.

"Temagami urges intervenor status in forestry challenge". Temiskaming Speaker, Nov. 13, 1996. by Diane Johnston.

"MNR says 'significant' portions of Owain Lake forest harvested before". Temiskaming Speaker, Oct. 30, 1996. by Staff.

"Fairies and tree huggers and images - oh my". XTRA!, Oct. 24, 1996. by Lynna Landstreet.

"Eco-summit ratifies 100 resolutions". The Gazette (Montreal), Oct. 24, 1996. by Eric Siblin.

"Protests, arrests don't stop loggers in Temagami region". *The Globe and Mail* (Toronto, Ontario), Oct. 15, 1996. by Chris Wattie.

"Old-growth' label at heart of fight". The Globe and Mail, (Toronto, Ontario). Oct. 15, 1996. by Canadian Press.

"Logging protestors occupy government office". The Kingston Whig-Standard, Oct. 15, 1996. by Canadian Press.

"Canada under pressure to introduce protection for endangered species". The Ottawa Citizen, Oct. 13, 1996. by Tom Spears.

"UN committee hears Temagami land use debate". Temiskaming Speaker, Oct. 9, 1996. by Diane Johnston.

"Environmentalists seeking protection of wildlife species". Temiskaming Speaker, Oct. 9, 1996. by Darlene Wroe.

"Latchford mayor expresses frustration with 'old-growth' label". Temiskaming Speaker, Oct. 9, 1996. by Darlene Wroe.

"Temagami: The Last Stand". The Ottawa Citizen, Oct. 5, 1996. by Staff.

"Protesters fight old battle on a new road in bid to save old-growth forests". The Ottawa Citizen, Oct. 5, 1996. by Tom Spears.

"Residents clash with protesters over the logging of old-growth pines at Temagami". *Et Cetera* (Humber College), October 3, 1996. by John King.

"Motion to stay logging denied". Et Cetera (Humber College), October 3, 1996. by John King.

"Environmental organizations and individuals denounce logging". Temiskaming Speaker, Oct. 2, 1996. by Darlene Wroe.

"Legal stoppage of Owain Lake harvesting sought in court". *Temiskaming Speaker*, Sept. 25, 1996. by Darlene Wroe.

"Owain Lake stand focal point of forest dispute". Temiskaming Speaker, Sept. 25, 1996. by Diane Johnston.

"Canadian Loggers Break Blockade by Protesters", The New York Times, Sept. 24, 1996, by The Associated Press

"Cleaning up the rules". *The Ottawa Citizen*, Sept. 19, 1996. by Staff. "Environmental groups taking government to court". *Temiskaming Speaker*, Sept. 18, by Diane Johnston.

"Province causing needless conflict in Temagami, says WWF". Canada News Wire, Sept. 12, 1996.

"Environmentalists block Temagami logging road". The Ottawa Citizen, Sept. 4, 1996. by Canadian Press.

"Protestors block road to Owain Lake forest. *Temiskaming Speaker*, Sept. 4, 1996. by Steven Larocque. "Earthroots forest defense camp preparing fight against cutting of forest". *Temiskaming Speaker*, Aug. 28, 1996. by Darlene Wroe.

"Temagami region is a jewel, expert says". The Globe and Mail (Toronto, Ontario), Aug. 22, 1996. by M. Mittelstaedt.

"Lumber firm doubts activists' forces". The North Bay Nugget, Aug. 22, 1996. Canadian Press.

"Ecologist Reports on Temagami". Northern Daily News (Kirkland Lake, Ontario), Aug. 20, 1996.

"Old-growth forests close to Sudbury". The Sudbury Star, July 25, 1996. by T. Pender.

"Ecologist strives to preserve old forests". The Sudbury Star, July 25, 1996. by T. Pender.

"Temagami's not-so civil war of the tall pines". The Toronto Star, July 21, 1996. by Jim Rankin.

"War of words dominates Temagami forest debate". Northern Daily News (Kirkland Lake, Ontario), July 18, 1996. by Andrew Wareing.

"Environmental damage". The Ottawa Citizen, July 10, 1996. by Staff.

"Plan would allow logging of ancient pines". The Toronto Star, June 30, 1996. by Canadian Press.

"Tory logging plan trees off critics". The Saturday Sun (Toronto, Ontario), June 29, 1996. by Canadian Press.

"Temagami logging, mining approved". The Globe and Mail (Toronto, Ontario), June 29, 1996. by Karen Unland.

"Environmental activists camping in Temagami forest over weekend". Temiskaming Speaker, May 29, 1996. by Darlene Wroe.

"Practicing disobedience techniques". Temiskaming Speaker, May 29, 1996. by Darlene Wroe.

"Temagami clerk-treasurer visited civil disobedience workshop". *Temiskaming Speaker*, Apr. 24, 1996. by Darlene Wroe. "Earth Day takes on tougher tone". *The Toronto Star*, April 18, 1996. by Brian McAndrew.

"Environmentalists present Temagami Wildlands Reserve Proposal". Temiskaming Speaker, Feb. 7, 1996. by Darlene Wroe.

1994

"E.B. Eddy Proud of Old Growth Forests". The Sudbury Star, Aug. 9, 1994. by J. Waddell.

"Majestic Forests: Passion for old-growth forests runs deep with researchers". The Sudbury Star, Aug. 2, 1994. by Terry Pender.

1993

"Lone white pine inspires make over of Don Valley". NOW Magazine (Toronto, Ontario), Nov. 25, 1993. by Tim Tiner.

"Destiny of Ontario's forests to be decided soon". NOW Magazine (Toronto, Ontario), Nov. 25, 1993. by Tim Tiner.

"Vanishing Old-Growth Forests". Borealis, Fall 1993:32-37. by Tim Gray and Nancy Bayly.

"Uncertainty hits forest industry". *The Chronicle-Journal* (Northwestern Ontario's Home Newspaper), Sept. 26, 1993. by Rob Savage.

"Ancient pines dwindling". Press Republican (Plattsburgh, New York), March 2, 1993. by Jeff Meyers.

"Environmentalist to discuss old-growth forests". Press Republican (Plattsburgh, New York), Feb. 13, 1993.

"Environmental Science Grad Quinby to Lecture". Weekly (SUNY-Plattsburgh), Feb. 10, 1993.

1992

"Vanishing Old Growth". Borealis, Fall 1992:16-21. by Brad Cundiff.

"Vacationing for Science". The Ottawa Citizen, Nov. 22, 1992. by James Hrynyshyn.

"Forest Watch". The Toronto Star, Aug. 29, 1992. Toronto, Ontario. by Rebecca Bragg.

"Suntans, coral reefs...and research". Green Living (Toronto, Ontario), Feb.-Mar. 1991. by Connie Jeske.

1990

"Time For Government Action is Now: The Problem is Serious". *Metro Magazine* (Ottawa, Ontario), August 1990. by Chris McDonald.

"Temagami: A Tree Lot is Not a Forest". *Ontario Green News* (Toronto, Ontario), Summer 1990 Vol. 3(2). by Douglas Woodard.

"An Ontario Scientist Discovers Old-Growth Forest". Borealis, May-July 1990. by David Dodge.

"Temagami: Deft Dealing". NOW Magazine (Toronto, Ontario), May 3, 1990. by Wayne Roberts.

"The Fight Over Ontario Pine Forest: Canadian Environmental Group Presses Premier, but so do Loggers". *The Washington Post*, April 21, 1990. by William Claiborne.

"The Old Guard". The Ottawa Citizen, March 18, 1990.

"Debate rages over Ontario forests". The Toronto Star, Jan. 22, 1990. by David Israelson.

"The development of a wilderness park system in Ontario, 1967-1990: Temagami in context", by G. Killan, In: *Temagami: A Debate on Wilderness*, Ed. by M. Bray and A. Thompson, 1990. Dundurn Press, Toronto.

"Temagami: The Battle to Protect 'Deep Water' Country". Borealis, Jan. 1990:14-21. by Nancy Hall.

1989

"Canada Wages Long-Running Battle on Old-Growth Forest Management". Los Angeles Times, Nov. 19, 1989. by Soll Sussman.

"Wood, Wilderness and Justice". The Whig-Standard Magazine (Kingston, Ontario), Nov. 11, 1989. by Jeff Outhit.

"Choices in Temagami". The Globe and Mail (Toronto, Ontario), March 1, 1989.

"New Ideas About Old Growth". Seasons (Toronto, Ontario), Winter 1989:31-35. by Brad Cundiff.

"Logging destroying treasure". Northern Daily News (Kirkland Lake, Ontario), Feb. 17, 1989. .

"Save Temagami trees for study, scientist says". The Globe and Mail (Toronto, Ontario), Feb. 15, 1989.